
 Meleny Gomez 

Meleny Gomez is a dynamic and client-focused professional with over ten years of experience in both 
business and government environments. She has a strong background in the avia�on industry, where 
she’s achieved remarkable success in her career. She demonstrates exper�se in overseeing and analyzing 
key administra�ve processes, including congressional programs, compliance management, and 
delivering excep�onal results.  

Meleny is a notable leader in the Na�onal Black Coali�on of Federal Avia�on Employees (NBCFAE). Her 
impac�ul contribu�ons to the NBCFAE go beyond her role as the Na�onal Public Affairs Chair and 
Headquarters Region Vice President. Meleny has been instrumental in crea�ng cap�va�ng branding, 
web media, and other promo�onal content to raise awareness of NBCFAE and its events, including the 
highly an�cipated annual na�onal training conference taking place in Arlington this August 11-14. 
Recognizing the need for innova�on, she successfully launched the NBCFAE conference app, revitalizing 
the pla�orm a�er several years of inac�vity. Her dedica�on to promo�ng the organiza�on's mission and 
ensuring a seamless user experience highlights her ability to drive impac�ul change through strategic 
digital ini�a�ves.  

True to her commitment to professional development, Meleny is a proud graduate of the 2023 cohort of 
the Professional Women Controller's Na�onal Mentor Program. She successfully designed and co-led a 
Virtual Lunch & Learn session bringing together Women in leadership posi�ons across the agency to 
facilitate discussions on overcoming challenges, embracing diversity, and empowering others, drawing 
from her own experiences as a La�na in the avia�on industry.  

Recognized for her work excellence and mission-cri�cal contribu�ons, Meleny has received a number of 
commenda�ons throughout her career. Her proven track record has allowed her to grow into 
progressively responsible leadership support roles, further demonstra�ng her ability to thrive in 
challenging environments. In 2023, she created the Purchase Card Request (PCR) app, an innova�ve tool 
which streamlined the purchasing and approval process for her directorate.  

Meleny is a graduate of Harrisburg Area Community College and currently resides in the DMV area. In 
her personal life, she embraces her crea�ve side and enjoys traveling, music, photography, fashion, 
design, and reading 


